
Dear Edendale 8th Grade Families,

It's happening! The staff of Edendale Middle School is proud to present the promoting class of
2022. Our ceremony will take place on June 8th at 2pm. Each 8th grade student will be allotted
four tickets only. There will not be any exceptions made. Every person will need a ticket for
entrance including children and babies. Masks will be required.

Class of 2022 Eighth Grade Promotion Ceremony, June 8, 2022 at 2pm.

We are excited to invite all 8th grade students to participate in the promotion ceremony.As
participants, they should adhere to the following dress code as this is an important and special
event in their educational career.  Students should wear a collared shirt, slacks, a dress, or skirt
and top. Students should NOT wear hats, hooded sweatshirts, jeans, graphic T-shirts, spaghetti
strap tops, or skirts and dresses that are shorter than 3 inches above the knee.

The administration team will meet with 8th grade students to review the dress code, and
behavioral expectations. Only students who are suspended the last five days of school may not
attend.

The last three days of school are minimum days, students will be released at 11:57 on June 6th,
7th, and 8th. We will hold in person promotion practice during the minimum days. Tickets will be
distributed after practice on Tuesday, June 7th.

The promotion ceremony celebrating the Class of 2022 promises to be a special event for all
involved. We will need everyone’s help to ensure the safety and health of our community. If you
have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me or Nikki Seaberg at the email
addresses listed below.

Mistee Guzman - mguzman@slzusd.org Nikki Seaberg - nseaberg@slzusd.org

With Rocket Pride,

Mistee Guzman
Principal
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